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MILWAUKIE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION 
MARCH 5, 2001 

 
 

The work session came to order at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Conference Room. 
 
Council present: Council President King and Councilors Lancaster, Marshall, and 
Newman. 
 
City staff present: City Manager Pro Tem Swanson. 

Review and Comment on City Manager Recruitment Brochure 
The group reviewed the draft brochure Bob Murray prepared for the recruitment.  
Councilors made several changes to the text and agreed Council President King would 
make some grammatical, non-substantive changes prior to returning it to Murray. 
 

South Corridor 
The group discussed a Clackamas County Board of Commissioners' publication, 
prepared for a recent Washington, D.C. trip, outlining its South Corridor transportation 
preferences.  The City Council was concerned the evaluation process had not begun in 
the affected area, yet the Board recommended a solution. 
 
Council was disturbed by the Board's action and felt it should form alliances with other 
affected cities including Gladstone, Oregon City, West Linn, and Lake Oswego.  The 
City Council requested a meeting with Metro Executive Mike Burton as well as with the 
Board of Commissioners.  In addition, the Council requested letters be prepared for 
Representatives Hooley and Blumenauer informing them not everyone was rallying 
behind the Board's position. 
 
This portion of the work session ended at 6:40 p.m. 

Council Laptop Training 
IST Manager Esther Gartner provided laptop training to Councilors. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Pat DuVal, City Recorder  


